August 23, 2023

Good afternoon Vanessa

It is with great regret,that | must tender my resignation as Board chair effective August 31,2023 as we
are re -locating our home to Vineland. it has been my pleasure to be on the Board for the last seven
years. | wish yourself and the new Board members all the best as you transition into a new strategic plan
and explore other regional changes for the West Lincoln Public Library.

Your very truly

Judith Kelly



